DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS County of
P.0. DRAWER Q

INDEPENDENCE, CALIFORNIA 93526 INYO
(760) 878-0201
(760) 878-2001 FAX

Clint Quilter — Director
Shannon Williams — Deputy Director

PRESS RELEASE

Inyo County is going to be performing work in the Starlite area September 14 thru September 16,
2016. Inyo County’s contractor, Environmental Concepts, will be laying down a Fiberized
Micro-Seal as part of the County’s pavement management system. Work on Apollo Circle
(North of Starlite Drive), Altair Circle, and Polaris Circle will be performed on Wednesday
September 14, 2016. Work on Arturis Circle and Apollo Circle (South of Starlite Drive) will be
performed on Thursday September 15, 2016. Work on Starlite Drive will be performed on Friday
September 16, 2016. The public may encounter some delay’s when traveling in and out of this
area during construction. Inyo County is asking for the public’s patience during this time.

For questions, please contact Travis Dean at 760-878-0203.



